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Date: _________________________ 
 
 
 
Mr. John C. Sassaman 
     Chief Counsel and Staff Director 
U.S. Senate Select Committee on Ethics 
Hart Senate Office Building, Room 220 
Washington, DC 20510 
 
Dear Mr. Sassaman: 
 
 This is to notify you that I am not obligated to file a Public Financial Disclosure Report 

under the Ethics in Government Act of 1978, as amended (5 U.S.C. app 4, Sec. 101 et seq.).  I 

temporarily crossed the filing threshold due to a brief increase in salary during the previous 

calendar year, however, my gross compensation (as obtained from the Senate Disbursing Office, 

202/ 224-1095) for the previous calendar year was $____________,  below the filing threshold.  

Therefore, I am not required to file a Public Financial Disclosure Report. 

 
 

Signature:  _____________________________ 
 

Print Name:  _____________________________ 
 

Senate Office:  _____________________________ 


	name: 
	office: 
	X: 
	print: 
	C1clr: 
	gross: 
	Date: 


